
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2015/1072/P                                

 Address:           29 Fitzjohns Avenue, NW3 

Description:      Roof level extension  (revised). 

Case Officer:   Shane O’Donnell                                          Date  1 July 2015 

 

 

We objected to the previous proposal for this work,(see our comments 31 March 15);  

these revisions do not seem to differ from those in any material way. 

 

There are no decipherable indications on the drawings as to what exists, and what is 

proposed; no indications of materials apart from a brief mention in the (new) D/A 

Statement, no information on the context of the extension with its neighbours, and 

certainly no improvement in the architectural design.  We accept that overlooking 

from the rear of the house is unlikely due to the viewing distances. 

 

Our previous objection is therefore sustained.  Please refuse. 


